
LE MESSAGER 
JUNE 2018 / ENGLISH SUMMARY 

46 Heritage Drive  –  Saint-Albert, AB  –  T8N 7J5 
Téléphone : 780 459-9568  –  Télécopieur : 780 459-9587  –  Adel : lm@centrenord.ab.ca 

 
 

 

46 Heritage Drive, Saint-Albert, AB T8N 7J5 

Tél.: 780 459-9568        Téléc.: 780 459-9587 

Adel: lm@centrenord.ab.ca 

  

      

Principal’s Message 
 
Dear families, 
 
Our teachers have worked collaboratively in order to develop new strategies to better meet student needs. 
I wish to say a warm thank you to the whole staff for everyone’s commitment in providing our students 
with the highest possible quality of education and for your generous time in offering a wide variety of 
experiences for our students. 
  
June will be filled with revisions and evaluations. Teachers will work to complete programs and prepare 
students for year-end tests. It is important that students take the time to study and rest well in order to 
pass the year-end exams to their full potential. We ask students to avoid absences as much as possible so 
that they can benefit from classroom revisions.  
 
June will also be filled with several activities. I encourage you to consult the calendar in order to stay up to 
date and return the permissions as soon as possible. 
 
To all of you, I wish you a beautiful summer filled with unforgettable adventures. May God protect you and 
keep you healthy! 
 

Stéphan Charron,  

Principal 
 
 

School News and Activities 
 

Goodbye 
Goodbye to all our friends who are moving away and to all our grade 6 students who will be continuing 
their education elsewhere next year. We have enjoyed the times you have spent with us.  The new school 
will offer new opportunities as they continue their growth in becoming competent young adults.  
 
Goodbye also to Mme Janelle Smith and M Stéphan Charron. They have chosen to undertake new projects. 
We thank them for their excellent work at school and wish them every success. 
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Year Book 

All those interested in purchasing a 2017-2018 school year book, please place your order through School 
Cash Online by June 15th.   
 

Library Books  

We ask that all books and videos are returned to the library by June 4th.  We need the last 
weeks to inventory the books and all our resources. Congratulations to the students who have 
always been punctual. This has greatly facilitated the task for returns, but mostly it allowed 
continuous circulation of books and videos. 

 

Lost and Found 
We have many items in our lost and found box. All unclaimed object will be donated to Goodwill at the 
end of the school year.  
 

Year End Liturgy 

For our year end liturgy, we are preparing a Eucharistic mass for the students on June 13th at 
1:15 pm in the school gymnasium. Following the mass, there will be a short ceremony to say  
« farewell » to our grade 6 students moving on to Junior High. 
 

 

Sports Academy Program 

We are still accepting registration for September. Please contact the school office if you require more 
information on the program at 780 459-9568.  
 

Student Volunteers 

There will be a free pizza lunch on Friday, June 22 nd for the students who have helped throughout 
the school year.  We thank them for their commitment and service to the school. It was greatly 
appreciated.  

 

Red Willow Water Park 
The parent Society will offer free pizza for lunch to all students from K to 6 on Wednesday, June 27th at the 
Red Willow Park.  An order form will be sent home soon. 

 

School Council and Parent Society  

 

If you wish to discuss a point at the next Parent Advisory Council meeting, please communicate ahead of 
time with the president, Mélanie Dallaire : melaniedallaire@hotmail.ca.  Our next school council meeting 
will be on June 12th at 6:30 pm. All the minutes of the Parent Advisory Council meetings are posted on the 
school website at the following address: www.lm.centrenord.ab.ca. 
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Fundraising Boston Pizza and COBS 
Continue to bring us your Boston Pizza receipts. Boston Pizza will give us 5% cash back on the pretax total 
of submitted receipts. When you shop at COBS located at 212 2 Hebert Rd, St. Albert continue to mention 
to the cashier that you are from École La Mission and COBS will donate 5% cash back to the school. 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
June 28th: last day of school for all students. 
 

Please consult our monthly calendar for Year End final exams and 
Provincial Achievement Tests in June 
 

Talent Show 

Once again, École La Mission will showcase student’s talents in a talent show on June 28th at 
9:30 am.  If your child has a talent to share with us such as dance, song, etc. We ask you to 
reply to the email that will be sent soon.  

 
Leaving Before June 28th?  

If your child will be gone before the last day of school please let us know and we will put 
his report card in the mail. You may arrange to have someone pick-up your child’s report 
card at 3:15 pm that day. Unfortunately, we cannot give your child’s report card ahead 
of time.  
 
 

Healthy School 
 

Dress Code 
 
Blouses with spaghetti straps and shorts and skirts shorter than the arm and hand extended along the body 
are not acceptable outfits to school. For boys, shirts without sleeves and shorts that are too short are not 
part of the dress code. For rainy days, a raincoat and rubber boots are a must. 
 
Also, we discourage students from wearing sandals, "flip flop’’ and walk barefoot in the school. There are 
physical activity classes each day and sandals are not acceptable shoes for this type of activity. We ask 
students to wear closed shoes to provide better security and participation in all activities.  


